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The recessed meeting of the South Pymatuning Township Board of Supervisors was reconvened on October 27, 

2015 at 5:30 PM in the Municipal Building.  In attendance were Chairperson Rose Lyons, Supervisors Brian Geisel 

and Laurel Alexander, Secretary/Treasurer Karen Presley, and Tax Collector Lea Anne DuMars. 

 

The meeting was opened with the pledge to the flag. 

  

The meeting was for the purpose of continuing preparation of the 2016 budget and any other business to properly 

come before the Board. 

 

There was no public comment. 

 

There was continuing discussion about purchasing or repairing vehicles for the police and road departments and 

hiring a part time or seasonal road worker,  

 

A motion was made by Rose Lyons and seconded by Brian Geisel to recess the meeting until Tuesday, November 

17, 2015 at 5:30 PM.  Motion passed unanimously. 

 

The meeting was recessed at 7:50 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Karen Presley 

Secretary/Treasurer 

 

 

 


